L'Anse Creuse Public Schools

ATWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

45690 NORTH AVENUE MOUNT CLEMENS, MICHIGAN 48043

Fred V. Pankow, Superintendent Harry L. Wheeler, Ass't. Superintendent Wesley J. Smith, Administrative Ass't. Office of the Principal James Hallingsworth Telephone 463-6531

November 3, 1969

Mr. Fred V. Pankow Superintendent

Dear Mr. Pankow:

Please find attached a copy of a letter received from Dr. Harry Hahn, following his visit to Atwood. This letter was circulated to the staff also.

Sincerely,

James Hollingsworth Principal

JH/dd encl. Fred V. Pankow, Superintendent Creusa Public Schools Creusa Public Blvd. 25585 Crocker Blvd. Mich. 48043

Rochester, Vishigan 18063

" att " . 1 Michigan State University

October 29, 1969

Mr. James Hollingsworth Principal Atwood Elementary School 25690 North Avenue Mount Clemens, Mich. 48043

Dear Mr. Hollingsworth

I was delighted with the reception I received from the staff and children of Atwood Elementary School yesterday. Your enthusiasm and concern for an excellent instructional program for boys and girls is very much in evidence throughout your building. I liked the things I saw and heard during my visit. The excitement and spirit demonstrated by your teachers was refreshing.

I appreciated the opportunity you afforded me in working with your boys and girls.

Sincerely,

Harry T. Hahn Professor of Education

HTH: rb